
Are You Being 
Denied Coverage

or Receiving 
Insufficient Coverage?

 

The Lymphedema 
Advocacy Group’s 

MISSION is to improve 
insurance coverage for the 
treatment and management 

of lymphedema.

Please give your FEEDBACK °
From January 2024 onward, visit 
our website at LymphedemaAdvocacyGroup.org
or use the QR code to report any denials or insufficient 
coverage for lymphedema-related medical services 
or compression supplies.

.

 

We SUCCESSFULLY
 led the effort to pass the 

Lymphedema Treatment Act, 
a federal bill to improve 
insurance coverage for 
compression supplies.

 

Starting on 1/1/2024, 
Medicare will be REQUIRED

 to cover lymphedema 
compression supplies, and this will 

also set a precedent for other 
insurance policies.

ADVOCACY GROUP
   


